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16 May 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians 
 
I am writing to you today to say how fantastic it was to celebrate the achievements of the year 
group on Friday afternoon with both our Leavers Assembly and Shirt Signing. During the 
assembly I spoke to the year group about how it takes commitment to start but more importantly, 
consistency to finish. This can be applied to many areas for them over the coming weeks and 
months, from their approach to revision and seminars to their punctuality and attendance at 
exams. I wanted to take this opportunity to share with you as well the message of expectations 
during the exam period.  
 
Students are expected onsite for their seminars and their exams. While onsite the same high 
expectations of uniform still apply to the Year 11s. They should be wearing school trousers 
or skirt, shirt tucked in and tie on. Furthermore students should be in their green Wildern 
jumper if they need an extra layer. Year 11s are expected to be role models to the rest of the 
school community and thus we would not expect them to be on their mobile phones while on the 
school site.  
 
It has been lovely to see so many of them yesterday for their first seminars and exams and I look 
forward to seeing them all over the coming days, dressed smartly and with the positive attitude 
that they have carried with them during the school year.  
 
As ever, if you have any questions regarding the expectations of the students during their exam 
period, please do not hesitate to reach out to your child’s tutor.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mr C.Wood 
Director of Progress and Achievement 
Year 11 


